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Grill Your Own 
$6.50 Set Up 
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Oysters on the Half 

Shell 
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21 
 

22 23 24 25 26 
Grill Your Own 

      $6.50 Set Up 
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March Martini 

Madness 

29 30 31  
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FROM THE BRIDGE          JUNE  WIGGINS,  COMMODORE 

     Hello fellow LBYC members.   I can't believe its March already.   We had a great 
February- Super Bowl, Mardi Gras, Valentine's dinner and a fish fry.  I think we can make 
March maybe even better.   Lots of folks coming to the Thursday night grill-your-own- this is 
what we have been talking about.   Bring your friends with you.   USE THE CLUB.   Stop in 
for a cocktail before you go to that show, etc. . We have some of the friendliest people around 
and would love to welcome you and your guests . Long Beach Yacht Club has the best view 
on the coast. Beautiful harbor, beaches and best of all- the sunset.   Sailing is starting up 
(there are some that never stopped) and it's always great to be on a boat.  Lent is here so we 
are going to have some great seafood Fridays!  COME AND JOIN US- SEE YOU AT THE 
CLUB!             LBYC 

 

MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE       SHARON  QUIGLEY 

     February weather might have been DREARY, but at the Long Beach Yacht Club the 
atmosphere was SUNNY and FUN;  lots of great events enjoyed by everyone who attended.      

     There are still people in our community, your neighbors and friends, who are unaware of 
our activities, and we look to you to give them information concerning yacht club happenings. 
I encourage each of you to invite anyone that might be interested in becoming a member,  
to join you in attending  a Thursday Night Cook Your Own, Friday Night Dinner, or any 
special  event we may have.  
     At this time there are no pending applications.  If you know of someone who is interested 
in joining, please contact me for an application.  I will be glad to send them one.  My email 
squigley@cableone.net and my phone number is 228-206-2263.  An application can also be 

picked up at the club. 
 
Rejoining Members: 

Local members, please pick-up your new membership cards at the club. 

Non-Resident members, your cards will be mailed. 
 
I look forward to seeing you all at the club!       LBYC 

 

HOUSE  COMMITTEE        DANA  BURKE 
 
     Every year in March we offer you a wonderful evening of unlimited samples of different 
Martinis.  That evening will be Saturday, March 28th - so mark your calendars and don't miss 
out.  In addition, there will be appetizers included in the $20 all inclusive price.  For those who 
want to eat, but not drink Martinis, there will be a $5 charge for food.   
     Our "Drink of the Month" will be an Appletini (Apple Martini).  Give it a try, you might like it.   
     For those who came for the Valentine's Day dinner, I hope you enjoyed yourselves.  It was 
a wonderful evening (Davis & Sax was great) and the food was even better.  Thank you for 
supporting your club while enjoying what we have to offer you.  Thanks to our volunteers who 
helped decorate, cook, serve & clean up.   
     We will be having a "St. Patrick's Day" dinner on Saturday, March 14th and plan to provide 
you with more great food & entertainment, so plan to come.  Reservations are required for 
planning purposes, so don't hesitate to call me on 228-864-9300.  Also, don't miss our Friday 
night Lent specials - Oysters on the half shell, Fried Catfish & boiled Crawfish - check your 

club calendar.                LBYC 



 
 

HOUSE  COMMITTEE        JULIE  NOBLE 

I guess I didn't wish hard enough for warm weather because it just hasn't gotten here yet.   Of 
course, it could be worse - we could be freezing like the northern part of our state... 
     February has been a very busy month starting with the Super Bowl Party, followed by the 
Mardi Gras Party and Valentine's Day Dinner. The Valentine's Day Dinner was absolutely 
wonderful and a big thank you goes to Dana Burke, June Wiggins, Joe Fleming, Shelda 
Jones, Patti Steagall, Jennifer Ezell, Dick Marx, Chris Harris (June Wiggins' son)  and Linda 
for making this such a successful event. Thank you also to everyone who has helped with our 
Friday night dinners, whether it be cooking, serving or cleaning up - or all of the above.   We 
appreciate your help and dedication to our club. 
     March is looking to be a fun and busy month as well beginning with Oysters on the half 
shell, St. Patrick's Day Dinner, Fish Fry, Crawfish Boil and March Martini Madness. Please 
check the calendar for specific dates and times. Also, look for flyers and reminders that might 
be sent to you via email or on the tables at the club or check our website, and, as always, see 
you at the club!                        LBYC   

 

 

CROQUET  CHAMPIONSHIP       JIM  NOYES 

     The Long Beach Yacht Club will host its Singles Croquet Championship on 8 March 
commencing at noon.   This will take place on the Club grounds.  There is a limit of sixteen 
players.   If you wish to participate,  please sign the participation sheet in the lobby of the 
Club House.  Bring a snack.   Drinks will be available at the bar.   Come to play or come to 
cheer.   For more information,  call Jim Noyes at 861-7866. 
                     LBYC 

 

  
Friday Night Bell Ringer 

 
     It is so easy to become the winner of the Friday Night drawing.   Just be at the Club when  
your name is drawn and enjoy the $250 bar tab for your reward.   There were no winners 
since last newsletter.   So who missed out?  Paul Sharrow,  Dave Anderson and Eric 
Garrison.   Don't let this happen to you.   Come on Friday evenings and enjoy an inexpensive 
meal,  take advantage of happy hour and maybe even play a card game with friends.   
             LBYC 
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LONG BEACH YACHT CLUB 

DRAWDOWN 
 

Saturday,  April  25th 
$20 per ticket 
$5 Insurance 

Prize is $2,500 
Dinner provided with each ticket purchased 

Benefit:  Improvements to the Upper Deck Roof Area 
Tickets available from any Board Member or at the Bar    

 

  SEAFOOD  FRIDAYS FOR LENT 
 
  March 6

th
-----------Oysters 

  March 20
th
----------Fish Fry 

  March 27
th
----------Crawfish 

  April 3
rd

--------------Lobster tails 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Patrick’s Day Dinner 

Saturday, 14 March 2015 

Dinner served between 6:00 pm and 7:30 pm 

$15.00 

Soup 

Corn Beef and Cabbage 

Colcannon 

Irish Soda Bread 

Chocolate Mint Brownies 

 

Music by Piper and Friends 

Reservations Required by 11 March 2015– 228-864-9300 

 
Oysters on the Half Shell 

Friday, 6 March 2015 
6:00 p.m. 

$12 per Dozen 
Grill your Own 

Toppings Provided 
 

 

Fish Fry 
Friday, 20 March 2015 

6:00 p.m. 
$10.00 

 

By Charlie & Patti Coleman 

Crawfish Boil 
By Bo Clarke 

Friday, 27 March 2015 
6:00 p.m. 

Market Price 

 

March Martini Madness 

Saturday 

28 March 2015 

6:30 

$20 Martini Tasting  

(all inclusive) 

Hors d’oeuves  $5.00 

 

 
 

Croquet 
Championship 
 

Sunday 
March 8, 2015 

Noon 
 

Club will be open 
 

Contact Jim Noyes 
861-7866 

 

http://www.publicdomainpictures.net/download-picture.php?adresar=40000&soubor=st-patricks-background.jpg


Mardi Gras    

 

 
 
 
 
 

Valentine’s Day Dinner 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

  
 
 

 

 


